
Subject: 
Date: Fri, 8 Apr 2005 14:06:04 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Agnes Hilsen" <Agnes_Hilsen@dnv.org>, "James Ridge" <James_Ridge@dnv.org>,

"Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>
CC: <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Ms Hilsen:

The meeting  regarding the  Alpine Report was to be dealt with in public
on April 11. A statement to this effect was made by the Mayor. This was
after the original date had been postponed once already.

I understand now that this item will NOT be dealt with in public but at
a workshop at some future and as yet indefinite date.

I further understand that  this decision was made by, I don't know who,
but certainly not by Council.

I must protest against this  method of running Council business. The
public was given to understand that this item would come forward on
April 11. 

Please advise as to who made the decision to delay and instead of
putting it on a public agenda, deal with it, in what  appears to be a
around about way.

 I would also appreciate if you could le me know when the McKeon-Homes
claim to be compensated  for expenses contrary  to Council policy will
come before Council.

Thank you, 

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist. 
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